
Unique  English  Language
Program Gets Refunded
For  those  in  our  community  who  haven’t  learned  to  speak
English, Lake Worth West Resident Planning Group offers a
program  to  study  the  language  –  as  well  as  learn  about
nutrition and wellness – all at the same time.

Thanks to Florida Blue and the Florida Literacy Coalition, we
were recently awarded a $5,000 grant to provide Healthy ESOL
(English for Speakers of Other Languages) to our residents and
members for another year. Our Executive Director Rhonda Rogers

was  recently  presented  with  the  check  at  the  34th  Annual
Florida Literacy Conference.

This isn’t a standard ESOL program. As participants learn
basic and advanced components of the English language, they
also learn about healthy eating and lifestyles. The goal is
for  students  to  use  the  information  they  learn  in  the
classroom  and  apply  it  in  a  larger  context.

Our 25 students also took part in a “project-based” learning
initiative. This year, the topic was “legal and illegal drugs
– let’s talk about them.” Instructor Louise Gourd worked with
our students to understand the nation’s drug abuse epidemic,
particularly how people are getting addicted and dying from
opioid prescriptions.

In addition, our students went on field trips to a grocery
store and dental office and attended our community’s annual
Community Health Fair.

In all, the 16-week class, from January to April, got students
to understand the challenges of learning English but also the
challenges of living in the U.S.

“The  students  were  so  enthusiastic.  They  took  on  many

https://lakeworthwest.org/news/unique-english-language-program-gets-refunded/
https://lakeworthwest.org/news/unique-english-language-program-gets-refunded/


challenges  and  they  did  a  great  job,”  Louise  said.  “This
program is indeed unique.”

To learn more about our ESOL program call us 561-649-9600.

Summer  Camp  Set  to  Start
Thanks  to  Impact  100  Palm
Beach County
Thanks to a $100,000 grant from Impact 100 Palm Beach County,
Lake Worth West Resident Planning Group will offer a free
summer camp and afterschool program for middle school youth in
our community.

The funding will pay for 40 youth to attend an eight-week camp
— from June 11-August 10 at our center at 4730 Maine Street in
Lake  Worth  –  that  will  focus  on  health  and  wellness.  In
addition, once the camp ends, the grant will enable these and
other middle school students to gather after-school at our
center to complete homework, get tutoring, and be involved in
activities close to their home.

These funds will pay for teachers and assistants to supervise
the children and emphasize nutrition, academics, and staying
focused on the future.

“This funding is a huge accomplishment for us,” said Rhonda
Rogers,  executive  director  of  Lake  Worth  West  Resident
Planning Group. “We’ve had plenty of activities for children
in elementary schools and high schools but not for those in
middle school. Now we’ll be well-rounded to offer programs to
all of the children in our community.”
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Again, the new camp is free. Lake Worth West Resident Planning
Group will be providing lunch, snacks, and educational and fun
fieldtrips. There is a $50 per child registration fee.

Learn more about the camp and registration here.
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